
Prez Sez: Joan Hayes, November, 2015

I am excited about becoming your new President of the San Carlos Friends of the Library!  We have a
terrific group of people on our Board–all of whom work very hard to provide the many programs which

are available to our community at the library.

I have lived in the San Carlos area for forty-two years and have seen the growth and popularity of our
library increase.  Much of this would not be possible were it not for community people becoming members
of SCFOL.

We are beginning our big campaign for the new library building which was “promised” in 1997.  The
Building Committee, under the leadership of Judy Williams, is working diligently to get this campaign off
the ground.

Everyone is welcome to attend our SCFOL meetings which are held in the Winer Family Community Room
& Art Gallery on the third Wednesday of every month at 4:00 p.m.  Come and join us!  You can find
information about SCFOL and the San Carlos Branch Library on the San Carlos Friends of the Library
website. which is updated regularly by Publicity Chair, Sue Hotz.  Go to SCFOL web site. You can also stay
informed about our Branch by reading her monthly column in the Mission Times Courier. 

You may contact me by leaving a note at the library, or by calling the library at 619-527-3430.  Contact me
by email at president@sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org.  I look forward to meeting many more of our
library’s patrons, and SCFOL members.
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